Letter of reference

Déaniel Székely joined our company in autumn 2012 for the purpose of preparing his thesis on
the formation and repair of gravel-pack gas wells. He did most of the work at the
Hajduszoboszl6 plant of E.ON Storage Zrt, where a drilling equipment was used for the repair
of a gravel-pack gas well.

We were pleased to see that he always stayed around the drilling equipment and established
good contacts with the supervisors and operators. He became familiar with the tools and
implements needed for the installation of the gas filter, saw the special tool used for the
widening of the gravel-pack screen, and studied the related service operations performed by
Waterford and Halliburton.

Thanks to his good language and communication skills, he was also able to obtain information
directly from the employees of the above companies.

According to our experiences, Déniel has a great thirst for knowledge and he is ready to make
sacrifices in order to obtain the required skills. We suggest that he should continue his studies
at a higher level so that he will be able to work with success in his special field in the future.

Hajduszoboszl6, 26 January 2013
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